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Leeds Building Society AGM raises over £8,000 to support charitable causes 

 
Members of Leeds Building Society raised £8,660 for charitable causes by casting votes as 
part of its annual general meeting (AGM). 

The Society donated 10p for every paper vote and 20p for every online vote returned, with 
members able to choose between the Society’s charity partner Dementia UK and Leeds 
Building Society Foundation. 

A total of £6,213 was raised for Dementia UK. The remaining £2,447 will be distributed by 
Leeds Building Society Foundation, which donates up to £1,000 to registered charities 
around the UK, supporting key community projects.  

Richard Fearon, Leeds Building Society’s Chief Executive Officer, said: “Whilst due to the 
pandemic members were unable to physically attend our AGM, as a member owned Building 
Society engagement is hugely important to us and we had an opportunity to hear directly 
from our members on a variety of important topics through online and written questions. We 
received more of these than ever before and provided individual responses to all of them.   

“Our members played an important role in choosing Dementia UK as our national charity 
partner, so it’s great to hear that we’ve raised over £6,000 for the charity as a result of votes 
cast during the AGM.  

“From listening to our members, we also know investing in community projects and good 
causes is important to them. The £2,447 donated to Leeds Building Society Foundation will 
contribute directly to smaller charity projects across the UK.” 

The Foundation is funded by the Society and its members via the Your Interest in Theirs 
scheme*.  

It primarily provides grants towards practical items that directly support those in need 
including those with disabilities, affected by homelessness, or with serious health issues. 

To find out more, charities should visit the Leeds Building Society website. 
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https://www.leedsbuildingsociety.co.uk/your-society/about-us/foundation/


 

 

Notes to Editors 

* Members can opt-in to donate the pence of their interest, split equally between Leeds 
Building Society Foundation and the Society’s national charity partner Dementia UK (up to 
99p per calendar year). 

Leeds Building Society Foundation was established by Leeds Building Society in 1999 to 
help UK charities supporting those who are disadvantaged or in vulnerable circumstances, 
and awards grants of up to £1,000 for practical items that directly support those in need. 

The Foundation has donated more than £2 million to worthy causes across the UK and has 
helped more than 3,000 charities since its inception.  

The Society operates throughout the UK and had assets of £20.6bn at 31 December 2020 

(£20.8bn at 31 December 2019). The UK’s fifth-largest mutual has its head office in the 

centre of Leeds, where it has been based since 1886. 

 

 


